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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley
Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering
and Construction
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Centlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-261/84-31

On August 9-10, 1984, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC Operating
License No. DPR-23 for your H. B. Robinson facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews witn personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

The violation described in the enclosed report is a second example of the
violation pertaining to improper controls over entry to a locked high radiation
area contained in a Notice of Violation and proposed imposition of Civil Penalty
sent to you with our Tetter dated March 13, 1984. Your response dated May 23,
1984, described immediate corrective action to be completed by September 1, 1984.
Subsequent to the July 28, 1984, event, additional interim corrective actions
were discussed in a telephone conversation on August 3, 1984, between Mr. D. M.
Verrelli, Region I1, and Mr. G. P. Beatty, Jr., and were documented in CP&L's
Tetter dated August 3, 1984. It is our understanding that all corrective actions
necessary to preclude recurrence of such violations will be complete and imple-
mented by September 1, 1984. Please inform this office immediately if your
understanding of this matter is different from that stated above.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and enclosures will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office by telephone
within 10 days of the date of this letter and submit written application to
withhold information contained therein within 30 days of the date of this letter.
Such application must be consistent with the requirements of 2.790(b)(1).
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Carolina Power and Light Company

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, nlease contact us

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
Enclosure:
Inspection Report No.

/encl:

. Beatty, Jr., Manager

binson Nuclear Project Department
R. E. Morgan, Plant General Manager
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